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April 2011 

2011 GRADUATION 
(First graduation of new Preparation for Ministry course) 

 Wednesday 18th May 7:30pm in Lisburn Baptist 

Speaker : Jonathan Lamb (Langham Partnership) 

 Praise led by: Windsor Baptist Praise Group 

 

Offering in aid of  the COLLEGE 

OPEN NIGHT Tuesday 29th March saw approximately 90 people 

passing through the College. Staff were kept busy explaining the various 
course options to the enquirers.  Visitors enjoyed a cup of coffee and a 
scone as well as a tour through the 
well equipped College facilities. 

A lively presentation was given by 
five students who described their 
experience of study and the 
benefits of taking their particular 
course. Zoë Haigh spoke about the 
Ladies’ Study Fellowship, Morag 

Rosca about the Women’s Ministry Course and David 
McCready the Evening Class programme. Gillian Carlisle (part-time MA student) and Chris 
Ferris (full-time BTh student) spoke about the courses validated through the University of 
Chester.  
 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY for 16 new full-time students for the September 2011 

intake and also a good intake for the postgraduate and part-time classes. The Ladies’ Study 
Fellowship meets at Moira on a Thursday morning and the Women’s Ministry Course on a 
Tuesday evening. Night classes take place on Monday in Moira, Tuesday in Belfast and 
Magherafelt, and then on a Thursday in Ballymena. 
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